## TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR
Gary A. Dickson
TOWN COUNCIL
William Bauer
Joseph J. Cantafio
Jeffery A. Piekarec
William P. Hanley

William Bauer Town Councilman

Dear fellow Town Board members,

I regret to inform you that I, William Bauer, will be resigning from the Internal Audit Committee as a member, as well as the chairman of the committee. I will continue to attend the November 9, 2021, as well as the December 14, 2021, meeting.

As per the West Seneca Town Board's resolution that initiated the establishment of the Internal Audit Committee, it is the responsibility of the Town Board to choose and vote on the new Chairman and Secretary of the Internal Audit Committee. This may be completed at the January 3, 2022, Reorganization Meeting of the Town Board of the Town of West Seneca.

It has been an absolute honor to serve the Town of West Seneca as the Chairman of the Internal Audit Committee and I thank the Town Board for this opportunity.

Respectfully Submitted,

ein J. Louise

Councilman

Town of West Seneca

cc: IAC members

Amy Kobler

Molly Martin